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Mandla Zuma

From: Thomas Ndou <neomabidi@gmail.com>

Sent: 16 October 2013 12:03 PM

To: Melanie Reddy

Subject: Final scoping report for the proposed skywalk project at God'window

 

Dear Melanie,the letter is received & will forward to the attention of the DG,Economic Development Department.               

Regard,                                                             Thomas Ndou.                                                  TNdou@economic.gov.za 

Sent from my iPhone 




